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Upcoming events in Spring term

17th - 28th March

- Bonnet Parade

An Anonymous School Supporter donated
£1,000 this month to FOSJS in recognition of our
fundraising efforts, and the school projects
which FOSJS is funding.

THANK YOU for your generous support!

If you are considering making a donation yourself,
why not add a few extra pounds by filling in Gift Aid
declaration to boost your donation by 25%?
Contact: fosjs.treasurer@gmail.com
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